[Hu Cuicui]

[HR Manager]|
[ARTS Group Co.,Ltd]
[NO.111Bada Street, Suzhou Industrial Park]

To

JIANG Leyuan, MArch

Department of Architecture
Xi'an Jiaotong - Liverpool University
Suzhou, China

Subject: Invitation to Site Visit at ARTS Group for ARC306 Professional Practice Students

Dear Mr JIANG Leyuan,

I am writing to extend an invitation to you and your students at ARC306 Professional Practice
for an upcoming site visit to ARTS Group [NO.111Bada Street, Suzhou Industrial Park
]. We believe that this visit will offer valuable insights into professional architectural practice for

the students.

The visit is scheduled to take place on 19t March 2024, from 3:00 pm, and it aims to provide the
students with firsthand exposure to the daily operations, projects, and professional
environment at ARTS Group. During the visit, the students will have the opportunity to tour
the facilities, gain insights into the firm's design processes, and engage in discussions with the
ARTS Group team. We are confident that these activities will further enhance the educational

value for the students.

We are looking forward to a productive and enlightening visit. Should you have any questions

or require further information, please feel free to contact me!

Best regards,

[Hu Cuicui]

[HR Manager]

[ARTS Group Co.,Ltd]
[15051511640]
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